
October 8, 1999 

Dear harold, 

ltd i 4 	4v,vigt 
OPF,  

I can only hope that my best wishes and 
prayers for you and Lil are of some good - 
I get no feedback from the guy upstairs:::: 

The finches are Minnesota birds and some 
stay on all year especially with help from pm 
people:: There has been some snow there alrez 
and 	am about to leave on my trek. I have 

registered, have my room and am now hassling 

over a ticket. I got a card in the mail this 
very day touting a "whole country" trip for 

$299 less 15% for seniors, but, the gal at the 
number knows nix about that. So I have to 
visit the local office and get it squared up:: 

I am looking forward to seeing Mar: and 

Hal and doing some research I hope will prove 

my position:: Lancer is in this for the bucks 

and cares not about "new" evidence or any 

reveartions!: Hard to believe that 36 years 
have already pssed:: Buty then who would 
have thought Year 2000 was Vpon ua???? 

I'll give your old friends your regards 

and I am ming sure they will reciprocate::: 
Everyone is concerned about you and are eager 
for any input from me: 

Best of everything from me, 

Paul Haller 


